## Dear HOA

Please advise your maintenance personnel not to drive there a cart and Park in the street by building 130 at the mailbox

We already have mud and dirt in this area that still has not been given any attention even though you received a \$5000 donation from a former homeowner for landscaping

I also sent you a link to Centennial for a \$10,000 grant for landscaping, please make sure you apply for this

Any dirt areas around the buildings will just cause tracking into the building by the occupants causing damage to the carpet and requiring additional cleaning measures

Why some buildings are treated differently I'm not sure but not every building do the maintenance people park right by the door

An example would be building to 280

Please ask your maintenance people to be more considerate instead of breaking ground and causing track marks by the sidewalk in dirt areas that have been completely ignored at building 130 at mail boxes

Your golf cart has a very aggressive tires the dig into the soil and kill the grass or leave track marks in the mud and snow

Obviously zero scaping and any landscaping to fix these dirt areas has not begun and most likely will never be done, you really need to consider putting down some gravel and making it look nice

Thanks